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“…aki befogad egy ilyen kisgyermeket az én 
nevemben, az engem fogad be.” 

Máté 18, 5 
“…who shall receive one such little child in my 

name received me.” 
Matthew 18, 5 

 
 



In 2017 we work with children in the 
kindergarten at MFC near the gypsy camp.  

 
 
 

Costume ball in 
kindergarten. 

 

 
 

Greeting to the mother in 
Mother’s Day. 

 
 

 
Our students in 2017. 

 
 
 

 
 

Goodbye kindergarten! 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

In 2017 we work with gypsy children in the 
school, after learning time. 



 
 
 
1-2 and 3-4 classes 
alternatively had the 
afterschool programs. 
 

 
 
 
 
We started in 2017 with 
meeting of the parents 
and teachers. 
 
 
 

Who went to school regularly 
got the “money” and bought in 
the school shop. 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for 
attention from our 
supporters! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 



We had some extra program for the children and 
for members from congregation in 2017. 
 
 
 

   

Trips with children 
to the playground, 
and skating. 
Bible week with 
helpers from 
Hungarian 
congregation. 
Trips to the other 
congregation 
together 

Dinner together with 
sponsors and co-
workers 



 “NEW BEGINNING” program with gypsy men 
 

 
 

 
 

 



In this year starting the renewal program for the 
MFC building  

 
New concreted 

floor. 
 
 

First is demolition 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The water isolation from 
outside 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

Our new “helper” 
40 HP 

 
 
 

 



Some snapshot from our life  
why we thankful in 2017 

 
…for children in the kindergarten and 
in the school. 

 
 
 

…for  
congregation 

 
 

 
…for supporting of Gypsy Mission and Tabitha 

 
 
 
 
 

...for 
gypsy 
people 

 
 
 

 
…for people who served 
in congregation with 

word of God, with work, 
with pray, with financial 

support, etc. 
 

 
“We are bound to thank God always for you, brethren,…”  

2 Thess. 1, 3 


